
Subject FW: Public Hearing on Monday, April 5th

From Allen, Amanda

To Bowden (King), Anissa

Sent Thursday, March 25, 2010 12:27 PM

Hey Anissa, this was in the City Clerk e-mail, I think she is referring to the City Council Meeting, so this is 
just a communication for them.

From: Meredith Witte [mailto:MeredithW@mcnaughton-gunn.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2010 12:16 PM
To: CityClerk
Subject: Public Hearing on Monday, April 5th

Dear Ms. Beuadry,

   According to letter of information on meeting or public hearings, there is to be a meeting on Monday, 
April 5th at the County Courthouse in Ann Arbor. This concerns the rezoning of the land, 1.1 acres on the 
NW corner of Platt & Ellsworth. I will not be able to attend but would like to suggest an idea which would 
be to have a produce grocery store which would be convenient for many people at the co-ops to walk to 
in that area. It would be nice to have another distribution for fresh produce from local farmers besides the 
Kerrytown site. We are all hoping that it will Not be another liquor store or a bar which would not be a 
benefit & likely to increase the crime instead.

   Thanks so much for your consideration in this matter.

              Meredith Witte 
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